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Dear Parent

We are delighted to advise you that your son/daughter has graduated from the Scholars Programme. To celebrate this achievement, we would like to invite yourself and your son/daughter to The University of Warwick for a graduation ceremony.
Details of the day are attached, and if you are happy for your son/daughter to participate in this celebration then please email mbarber@uhs.org.uk. Please indicate whether or not your will be attending with your son/daughter. If your son/daughter will be attending alone then I am happy to travel with them and escort them to the event if required. Full details will be provided if this is the case.
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school to the above email or on 01895 234 060.
Yours sincerely 

M Barber
Head of Sixth Form 
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